
 

 
 
September 14, 2005 
 
 
”The Employer” 
 
 
The Chief Compliance Officer is writing this letter to acknowledge receipt of the employer’s fax dated 
September 7, 2005. On June 10, 2005, the Chief Compliance Officer sent the employer a letter granting 
the employer’s department a deviation from General Regulation 91-191 Section 51(1)(a) with respect to 
the use of life jackets and the allowance of personal flotation devices.  The Chief Compliance Officer 
has also requested documentation that would lay out how appropriate buoyancy devices would be 
selected for use. The employer’s fax of September 7th included excerpts from your 2005 Corporate 
Safety Manual that provided the information requested.   
 
The Chief Compliance Officer has reviewed the documentation and the Chief Compliance Officer is 
satisfied that the information the employer has provided adequately outlines how buoyancy devices are 
to be selected.  Please be advised that the information will be maintained on file for future reference, as 
required. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Chief Compliance Officer 
 

 


